Dear Parents/Carers of Year 8 Students

The Great British Plastics Challenge – Speakers for Schools – visit by Amanda Mackenzie OBE

Amanda Mackenzie OBE, Chief Executive of BITC (Business in the Community), will be visiting the school on Monday 24th September to deliver a speech to our Year 8 students on the Great British Plastics Challenge.  This year group has been chosen as the subject links particularly well to their Geography units of work.

The visit has been arranged for us by the charity Speakers for Schools and they will be photographing the event for their own publicity purposes.  Photographs will also be taken by the school for the Greensheet and a Press Release to the Waltham Forest Guardian.

We would be grateful if you would please confirm your agreement to your daughter being photographed as part of this event on 24th September and, should your daughter’s picture appear in any photographs taken at the event, that you give permission for it to be published.  

Parents/Carers are asked to please respond asap using the following link  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/WSKGJLR.  

Thank you for your co-operation.

Meryl Davies
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher
